
 

 

May 7, 2021 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This letter is to confirm that I have reviewed the statistical methods in the 
manuscript by Xaverius, Howard, et al., Association of Types of Diabetes 
and Insulin Dependency on Birth Outcomes and found them to be 
appropriate for the research question posed. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Travis Loux 
Associate Professor of Biostatistics 
College for Public Health and Social Justice 
Saint Louis University 


